
INTEROFFICE MEMO Bennington College 

To Eleanor Metcalf Date 5/6/42 

From Miss Shelly's office Re: 

We have received a number of complaints about students bringing light lunohes. 

cookies and soft drinks to oonf'erenoes 1 lectures and forums. There used to be 

a custom of the College which ruled this sort of thing out. We wish it could be 

put into effect again so that the hideous sounds of munching students and rolling 

bottles could be eliminated from meetings. Will you please take up this complaint 

with the College Council and see what steps they wish to take~ 
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